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Anniversary Airshow 

A group of men with a common thread interest in aviation formed a radio control (RC) airplane modeling club known as the 

Fort Worth Saracens. This club morphed in 1962 to become the Fort Worth Thunderbirds. 

Sixty years later the Fort Worth Thunderbirds has become one of the premier radio control modeling clubs in the country. 

 

Many thanks to the club officers, and support staff for a great day of celebration, entertainment, and fun had by all. 

The following is a photo collage of the days’ activities. Enjoy! 
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POSITION BOARD MEMBER EMAIL 

President   James Meadows president@fwthunderbirds.org 

Vice President Rob Lowe vicepresident@fwthunderbirds.org 

Secretary Mike Schroeder secretary@fwthunderbirds.org 

Treasurer Chris Berardi treasurer@fwthunderbirds.org 

Safety Officer Sam Corlett safetyofficer@fwthunderbirds.org 
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SUPPORT OUR ADVERTIZERS 

 

          
JT’s Hobby Shop  817 244-6171 

8808 Camp Bowie Blvd. Fort Worth TX 76116 

jtshobby@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


